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POSTAL CODE

RUGBY MADE A DIFFERENCE IN OUR COMMUNITY

Monday, November 12, 2018

Dear (MP/MPP NAME),
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am a (service-provider/resident) in (RIDING NAME), and I am writing to bring to light the positive impact the Toronto Inner-City Rugby Foundation (TIRF) is having in our community. TIRF is a registered non-profit organization that is helping develop children, youth, and communities through rugby. To this end, they offer low-cost introductory programming to schools, summer camps, and other community groups while providing free spring/summer house leagues across the city. 
As someone who has worked with TIRF personally, I can attest to the positive impact their work is having on our city. They provide children with an often brand new athletic experience, in a safe, non-contact environment. Additionally, they provide scholarship, support employment opportunities and work in partnership with local rugby clubs to subsidize the cost of playing junior rugby.
Young people are able to work with TIRF through the funding they receive from the Canada Summer Jobs Program. The young people, who were employed through Canada Summer Jobs, are vibrant, enthusiastic individuals with a genuine a passion for the game and, more importantly, the benefits it can have on children in our neighborhood.  TIRF’s impact in our community is due to the support of this program. Having said this, I would like to thank you for supporting the Canada Summer Jobs Program, as it allows groups like TIRF to continue to work, and thrive, in ridings like ours. The impact they are having on the community is tangible, and hope you consider granting TIRF the opportunity to hire more young people and get even more neighbourhood kids involved in organized sports. www.TIRFrugby.ca 

Sincerely,
NAME


